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Safer's

APHID AND WHITEFLY
INSECTICIDE

Kills aphids
and whitefly
indoors and
outdoors

NATURAL

GUARANTEE: Soap 

(Potassium Salts of Fatty Acids) 50.5%

REG. No. 19449

P.C.P. ACT

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

DOMESTIC

Net Contents
1 L

Concentrate

Safer Ltd.,
Scarborough, Ont.  M1B 2K4

DIRECTIONS: Mix fresh solution.  Made of selected soaps that have 
contact insecticidal properties.  Insects must be sprayed 
directly to achieve proper control.  Mix one part concentrate to 
50 parts water, or 20 mL per 1 L.  Aphids: Aphids fly outdoors 
from early spring throughout the summer and occur year round on 
plants indoors.  Spray when sighted on buds, new shoots, stems 
and undersides of leaves.  Repeat applications weekly for 2-3 
weeks and thereafter as required.  Whiteflys: These tiny moth- 
like insects can be found throughout the year on the undersides 



of leaves on indoor plants and throughout the growing season on 
outdoor plantings.  Repeat applications at two week intervals as 
required to control the scale-like larvae hatching from eggs.  
May be used up to day of harvest.

PRECAUTIONS: Concentrated soap may cause eye irritation.  Avoid 
eye contact.  Do not use on sweetpeas, nasturtiums or delicate 
ferns.  May cause skin irritation.  Wash fruits and vegetables 
before consumption.

FIRST AID: If in eyes wash with plenty of water.  If concentrate 
on skin, rinse with water.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management 
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label 
information.  This service and this information do not replace 
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guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this 
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not 
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from 
reliance upon this service.
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